
Recorders in 4th and 5th 

Grades 

All 4th and 5th grade students will be 

studying recorders in music class 

again this year. A letter went home 

the first week of school about purchas-

ing a recorder or sending in an instru-

ment you already have at home. A 

second copy of the letter was sent 

home with students who still need 

recorders. 5th grade students who 

went here last year have their record-

ers in the music room. We will begin 

our recorder studies this month as part 

of the music grade so all students 

need an instrument. If you need to 

purchase one, they are $4 and availa-

ble through Mrs. Williams. 

AR Points for 2019-2020 

This year, students are participating in a 

ticket program for AR. Students have until 

May 1st. The points needed are as follows: 

Grade Q1   Q2   Q3   Q4 

K 3    6     10   15 

1  5    10    15   20 

2  8    15    25   35 

3  15   25    40   50 

4  18   30    45   60 

5  20   35    50   70 

6  25   40    60   80 

 

Elementary Show Choirs at 

James Dean Festival 

The 5th and 6th grade elementary show 

choirs will be performing at the James 

Dean Festival on Sunday, September 29th 

at 1:00 p.m. at the mainstage. The junior 

high and high school choirs will follow. All 

choir students should be at the mainstage 

by 12:45 wearing their choir shirts. More 

details will come home soon. Join the  

elementary choirs for some fun music! 

 

LAMP Spotlights: 

September LAMP Content 

This is the overall general 

content being taught in 

LAMP classes for            

September. 

Library:                

K-1: Parts of book/

ABC order;  2-3: 

Internet safety/fiction call 

numbers;  4-6: internet safe-

ty/Dewey decimal system 

Art:  K: 3D line collages; 1-

shape collage; 2: 

sunflowers; 3: flow-

er doodle paintings; 

4: O’Keefe zentan-

gles; 5: animal zen-

tangles; 6: pop art draw-

ings 

Music: K-6 Beat/

Rhythm; K-1: First 

Steps; 2-3: Program 

Music; 4-5: Ukulele/

Recorders/Rhythm; 6: Gui-

tar/Rhythm/Music 

History 

PE:  finishing Fris-

bee skills; Basketball 

Contact  Information 

 Alice Bennett (Library):                     

Email: 

abennett@mgusc.k12.in.us; 

Twitter: @Dbennettargylls 

 Jill Baker (Art):                                   

Email: jbaker@mgusc.k12.in.us;    

Twitter: @MGElementaryArt 

 Angel Williams (Music):          

Email: 

awilliams@mgusc.k12.in.us;   

Twitter: @Music_SES 

(Summitville)/@Music_PES 

(Park) 

 Christian Fox (PE):                     

Email: cfox@mgusc.k12.in.us;     

Twitter: @mrfoxSES 
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Follow the LAMP classes on    Facebook: 

 

Park: www.facebook.com/EagleSpecials 

Summitville: www.facebook.com/GoblinSpecials 

 


